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Beachwood Breeze

     


      P.O. Box 17385

                         Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                            July 2011
SUMMER NIGHT LIGHTS IN BEACHWOOD
  Summer Night Lights (NSL) sponsored by the JaxParks Division in Beachwood is going on now.  Each
  FRIDAY AND SATURDAY NIGHTS until August 13, 2011 from 7:00 p.m.-midnight.  Residents will be able
  to participate in various activities, ALL FREE OF CHARGE.  Each park will host basketball games, arts, 
  cultural enrichment, fitness, nutrition and educational activities and family friendly competitions.  Saturday 
  nights will serve as entertainment nights.  Also, a JSO officer will be at each event to ensure safety for 
  everyone.  To learn more about the city sponsored event, check out www.jaxsnl.com.
  If you have any questions or concerns about the SNL events, please come to the next civic association

  meeting.  
FREE Movie Night “THE KARATE KID”

      Saturday, July 16, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. (movie starts at sunset) Location:  Beachwood Park-11758 Marina Drive. 

      Come watch the stars under the stars!  Enjoy a family-friendly movie outdoors in the park.  The JaxParks staff 

      will bring in portable bleachers to be set up in the softball field.  You may prefer to bring your own lawn chairs 

   or blanket.  Remember to bring your favorite snacks to enjoy during the movie.
Entrance Lights To Subdivision
   The sensor to the floodlights keeps burning out.  An officer of the BCA will continue to work with JEA to get the
    voltage checked out so the sensors will once again work properly. Any help from an Electrician in the

    neighborhood would be greatly appreciated to resolve this long standing light problem. 
                                        Beachwood Civic Association Memberships
      As of July 19, 2011, there were 49 contributions.  We are off to a good start towards a goal of at least 100!  The
      yearly dues are $25.00.  All the funds collected during the yearly membership drive go towards paying for
      expenses and upkeep.  Simply fill out the bottom portion and mail to the address shown above.  If using the
      envelope previously provided, remember the postage stamp and your return address.  
National Night Out (NNO)
     August 2, 2011, Tuesday, is the evening to turn on your porch light from 6 to 9 pm as a symbolic gesture to

     detour crime.  NNO is designed to 1) heighten crime and drug prevention awareness, 2) generate support for
     local anticrime programs, 3) strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-community partnerships. 

              Next Meeting – Tuesday, July 19, 2011 at 7:30 pm 

          at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
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     Owner/Resident: ______________________________________________________________________   

      Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                    _____________________________________________________________________________ 

      Amount  $ ___________________  
                    Thank you to the Beachwood Apt. office for assistance in printing this newsletter!
